From: Paulette Ettachild

To: Tree EXT EMAIL
Subject: [EXTERNAL] April 15 meeting, 1222-1229 Seminary Street, mango tree removal
Date: Saturday, April 12, 2025 6:41:09 AM

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or
open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.
| am writing in opposition to the removal of the above tree. It is a beautiful, healthy native
shade tree filled with fruit. It is near the property line so it can't be impeding the owner's
desire to build there. This tree should not be sacrificed without a very good reason. Thank
you for your consideration. Paulette Ettachild.
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